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RE: Permit Section YILG.3 

Dear Mr. Paterson: 

The Cuttural Resource Co,mpliance Section of the Navajo Nation Historic Preservation Departnsnt 
(HPD) has reviewed the leuer daed January 3, 2013 notifying the Navajo Nation of a proposed 
undertaking under Permit Section VII G. 3, soil sampling under former traosformer site I-25. It is our 
understanding tha tlrc test will be done in a area previously disturbed by the construction of lgloos, 
roads and transformer I-25. The Navajo Nation Historic Preservation Departrrent, recornmends that 
all known cultural rcsources be avoided. Should any unknown resouroes be encounteipd during the 
sampling the NNHPD recommends that all work cease in the area and thd this offrce be notified. 

If you have any questions rcgarding this matter, please call Ron Maldonado at (928) E7t-7139 .or 
ronpmaldonado@navajo-nsn.org 
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